
Dear TAA-NJ friends, 

 

Hope all is well. TAA-NJ hold our annual meeting at Mercer Oaks golf club on 2020/02/22 

and we had 70 members to join us this time. Thank  you so much for all of your 

participation!  

 

This year, we are happy to have three new board members to join TAA-NJ board member 

group: Chen-Chao Wang, Hui-Ling Chen and Wen-Chi Lai.  Board members had the 

board meeting on 2/29 and have elected the new president- I am please  to announce Alvin 

Lin is the new president for 2020-2021!  

 

Thank  you so much again for all of your support in 2019. 

 

Please take  care and stay healthy. 

 

Sincerely, 

Chia-Hui Chen 

President 

TAA-NJ 2019-2020 

 

 


